
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The PAFA Faculty Exhibition, On the Horizon, was recently juried and curated by Eileen Neff, a 
Resident Critic in the MFA Program of PAFA.  The exhibition presents the work of thirty seven 
faculty members from a wide range of disciplines and is scheduled to run from June 29, 2023 to 
April 7, 2024 in School of Fine Arts Gallery, Gift of the Women's Board and Tuttleman Sculpture 
Gallery, Samuel M.V. Hamilton Building. A reception is planned for September 23, 2023, with more 
information to follow.  

  

For the exhibition, Eileen has produced Landscape Painting, one of her recent Solstice works. 

 


